St. Stanislaus Kostka School

"Do not walk through time without leaving worthy evidence of your passage.” Saint John XXIII
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Mrs. Elena Malinconico www.sskschool.org
Principal 732-254-5819

"Love and kindness are never wasted. They always make a difference. They bless the one who receives them,
and they bless you, the giver."
-Barbara de Angelis

May 19, 2016
Dear St. Stan’s Families:

There is a simple air of kindness on most days here at school. It is felt through the generosity and service of
our parents, the dedication of our teachers and the good deeds and thoughtfulness of our students. We may
not always be successful at kindness but we keep trying each day!

Tomorrow is field day and it appears the weather will provide us with the perfect back drop. Please
remember to apply sun block and bug spray to your child before they get to school. If you could send your
child with a reusable water bottle that has their name on it; it would be appreciated so that we can help
protect the environment from all the paper cups we generally go through. This Sunday at 9am Mass we will be
celebrating our Teacher of the Year, Mrs. Kathy Krolick. Inmediately following Mass the Knights of Columbus
will host a breakfast. | hope to see many of you there. On Tuesday, May 24" at 7pm our Partisi Music students
will be performing in a recital to show off their musical accomplishments from this year. May 26" is St. Jude’s
T-shirt day. Any student who participated and earned a St. Jude T-shirt this year can dress down by wearing
the T-shirt.

This week, | wanted to take the time to answer questions about extra help that were brought up in the
recent survey. All of our teachers are available for extra help with a note being sent in and a day being chosen
that works for all involved. I also have teachers who offer recess time help for students who may not be able
to stay after school. No student who is completing homework regularly and is in class consistently is ever
refused extra help; if any parent or student encounters such an issue they should contact me immediately. |
should clarify that extra help differs from tutoring. Extra help is available to help clarify concepts that are
being taught in class; there are times when students struggle in a content area and would benefit from weekly
reinforcement of that content area. We can provide you a list of student tutors who may be able to help your
child if this is the case.
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May 14, 2016
For Families of Non-Returning & Non-Registered Students,

For current students who are not returning to St. Stan’s and/or students who
are not registered for next school year, the last day of school will be on
Thursday, June 9"

For families that will not be returning to St. Stan’s next school year you will
need to call the school office and set up an appointment with the principal,
Mrs. Malinconico, for an exit interview. Please call the school office as
soon as possible to set up your appointment prior to Thursday, June 9.

For families of students who will be returning to St. Stan’s School next year
but are not yet registered, you will need to be registered prior to Thursday,
June 9" in order to participate on Friday, June 10™ for Moving Up Day.

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact the school office.

PN

Sincerely,
N\

Elena Malinconico, Principal
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5/17/2016

FIELD DAY ASSIGNMENTS 2016 - Google Docs

FIELD DAY ASSIGNMENTS 2016

THANK YOU TO EVERYONE WHO VOLUNTEERED TO

HELP OUT WITH FIELD DAY. PLEASE ARRIVE AT

SCHOOLAT 8 a.m.

Kelly Schneider
Karen laccarino
Shannon Santiago
Agnes Bulawa
Mary Beth Pechulis
Sonia Granato
Jodene Gildea
Irene Pavlonnis
Michele Vranica
Samson Olasunkanmi
Amanda Elliott
Amy Williams

Amy Huff

Amy Biebel

Paula Bernardes
Nadia Hamid

Jennifer Binney
Vanessa Maia

Lisa Pasquale

Ibetty Alache

Carolyn Bera

Izabela Jedruchniewicz
Christopher Townsend
Nella Mendes
Lorraine Sokolowski
Michele Lynch

Kathy Corman

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1veju0D olb 1M GjOWhZdO88iZttN41p20G_pbEKW VY 1A/edit?ts=573b2b0f
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May 19, 2016

Dear St. Stan’s Families:

We are so fortunate to have such a vibrant and dedicated HSA in our school. The devoted parents
who lead this organization are tireless in their efforts and help to make this school the inviting, self
sufficient, energetic school we are. | am so pleased to announce our new HSA Executive Board for
the 2016-2017 school year.

President Mrs. Gina Rispoli

Vice President Mrs. Karen laccarino
Treasurer Mrs. Bernadette Donato
Recording Secretary Mrs. Shannon Santiago

Corresponding Secretary Mrs. Carolyn Bera
Work Bond Secretary Mrs. Nella Mendes

Please join me in welcoming this new board and thanking them for taking on this mammoth
responsibility. | would also like to thank Mrs. Jennifer Zappola and Mr. Christopher Tricoles for their
service to the board during this past school year.

In His Peace,

N

Elena Malinconico

Principal

NS
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“School’s Out for Summer” Tricky Tray

Monday, June 6™ in St. Stan's Gym
Doors open ot 5:30pm, colling starts at 6:30pm

Students will use tickets that they have esrned from thelr scademics,
Christion spirit, extro-curricular activities, awards, & volunteer activities to
win great prizes! All Parents are welcome to join us!

**Kitchen will be open with hot dogs, hamburders, Prench fries, snacks, cookies,
& drinks for purchose**

We gre 9sking thet you RSV for this event by June 3rd

Student Name: Grade:
Student Nome: Grade:
Student Name: Grade:
Student Name: Grade:

Return to Ging Rispoli c/o Gillisn Rispoli 8" grade

Students in Pre-K through 5 grade must be sccompsnied by 2 parent.



End-of-Year Tricky Tray

On Monday evening, June 6™ we will have our end-of-year tricky
tray for the students. We will need parent volunteers to help that
evening. This event can count as an “other” towards your work
bond commitment. Parents are asked to be at the school at 5:00pm.
If you are interested in helping, please fill out the form below and
return it to the school office by June 1st.
Assignments will be in the white envelope on June 2™,
Thank you for your continued support!

Thank you,
The HSA Board

Please Print:

Name:
Childs Name:

Grade:
Telephone#

Please return this form to the School Office, no later than
Wednesday, June 1st



The Home School Association will be holding a
“Uniform Swap” night on Tuesday, May 24™ from
6:00-7:30 pm in the school gym. Parents can drop
off extra or outgrown uniforms or you can go
through our stock and pick up gently, used uniforms
for the new school year.

Please remember you don’t have to donate a

uniform to take a uniform.
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